
 

 

Attention To: The Honourable Ernie Hardeman 

  Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs 

  By fax to 416-326-3083 and email to  

                    minister.omafra@ontario.ca 

  Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs 

  77 Grenville Street 

  Toronto, Ontario M7A 1B3 

 

 

Sir: 

  

I would like to express my opposition to the proposed changes 

to the Veterinarians Act that removes the requirement for an 

annual general meeting. 
 

 

Dr.  
 
Animal Hospital:  
 
Address:  
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